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Toddler #1

Spring has sprung in Children's House 1-2! All of our friends have
been enjoying the lovely spring weather with plenty of outdoor
playtime. We are continuing working through the alphabet,
finishing up with the letter "Z". During the Montessori Work
Cycle we are working with manipulatives and number works.
With Much Appreciation, Miss Arlene and Miss Nicole

This month we've focused on keeping the kids active! We've had so many
dance parties and have had a great time learning different yoga poses. We're
all done with the alphabet but we'll continue to practice singing our ABCs.
Now we're moving on to shapes and colors.  
With Love and Gratitude, Miss Kiana & Miss Karla






Toddler #2

Children's House 1-1

The Toddler 2 class had a wonderful March!  This time of year the weather can change
quickly from cold to hot, so now would be a good time to make sure your child has a
change of both warm weather and cold weather clothes in their cubbies.  We finished
up the alphabet in the month of March and learned about letters X, Y and Z.  We
started learning about colors and have learned about Red, Yellow and Blue!  We have
also been continuing with our Sign Language and have learned the signs for Daddy,
Grandma, Grandpa, and Teacher.  We had so much fun celebrating Dr. Seuss Day, Pi
Day and St. Patrick's Day!  We are looking forward to learning and growing more in
the month of April! With Gratitude, Mx Lindsay & Miss Paw

Our friends in Children's House 1-1 have had a busy month! Oliver turned 3
years old at the end of March and Lilia will be celebrating her 3rd birthday
on the 20th of April. 
We have been learning all about the Spring season, how the trees and
flowers start blooming. We are continuing our ABC's this month,
concentrating on the letters "P", "Q" and "R".
We are so excited to see the adventures that next month will bring!
               Much Love, Miss Yadi & Mrs. Edith



Children's House 2-1

Children's House 2-2

 Hello Parents! We have been enjoying our Spring   
 weather and the lovely fresh air. Our class have
been studying our maps and homes along with
diving into an art study of Vincent Van Gogh
followed by Pablo Picasso! 
  Our class is excited for our growth in both the earth and each other! We are

growing vegetable seeds under a grow light and can't wait to see them sprout.
We welcomed the school guinea pigs,  into our classroom this month.
Remember that we have a sign up sheet in the front lobby for a "Weekend
with the Guinea Pigs"!  With Love and Gratitude, Miss Ella & Miss May

Spring is in full swing in Children's House 2-2. We have been watching seeds
sprout and grown in our little grow light garden. We have some very nice
basil plants that we will transfer into pots when they get bigger.
Our friends have been working on good manners, reinforcing taking turns,
saying  "please" and "thank  you" along with helping out in our classroom.
With the warmer weather we are spending more outdoor time and we wont to
remind our parents to supply plenty of sunscreen.
With Gratitude, Miss Maria & Miss Wanda
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April Happenings
              Birthdays
April 1 ------------------------Hakeem
April 3 -----------------------Miss Kiana
April 4 -----------------------Clara F.
April 7 ------------------------Shane
April 11 ------------------------Rachel
April 14 -----------------------Cameron                   April 10th  Egg Hunt                      
April 20--------------------------Lilia
April 21 -----------------------Savannah
April 26-----------------------Noah
April 27 -----------------------James G.
April 30 ----------------------Luna D.
April 30 ----------------------Margot
                                                                          

Contact Us:
103 Laurel Ave, Carrboro NC 27510

"Never help a child
with a task at which

he feels he can
succeed."

-Maria Montessori


